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Dear Members. 
We are pride ourselves in being the superior species of animal in this world. If this is true then 
we should act accordingly. We should treat all those that we consider of lesser intellect as a 
trustee would treat a human child. If we are all equals then we owe our fellow animals equality; if 
we are superior then we owe them treatment befitting our greater intelligence.  
 
No matter how long the wrong thing has been done it can never become the right thing; causing 
suffering and death upon others for our own selfish purposes is clearly not right action. When 
slavery of humans was being questioned the case for continuance championed the same 
positions that we are hearing now; my slaves are treated well etc. No being would like to know 
that their children are brought into existence merely to suffer and die unnecessarily.  
This is so obviously wrong that it defies belief that any enquiries are even needed.  
 
Regards,  
Tania Daykin 


